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Monday, November 28, 2016

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Governing Board of La Cafnada Unified School District (LCUSD)
will hold public hearings on the 2016-17 LCUSD Negotiations Proposal
to La Cafada Teachers Association (LCTA) and the 2016-17 LCTA
Negotiations Proposal to LCUSD.

The public hearings will be held during the Regular Governing Board
meeting on December 6, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. in the District Office Board
Room, located at 4490 Cornishon Avenue, La Cafnada, California. The
public is cordially invited to attend this meeting.
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